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* These are estimated funding process release dates and funding amount, and both are subject to change. Please visit kcrha.org regularly for formal 
funding opportunity announcements 

The King County Regional Homelessness Authority (KCRHA) is pleased to announce a Notice of 
Funding Availability (NOFA) for the 2025 Behavioral Health Services Request for Proposals 
(RFP). KCRHA seeks to collaborate with organizations that provide behavioral health services 
and invites interested agencies to apply. Up to $618,000 for the period of May 1, 2025 through 
December 31, 2025 will be contracted through an upcoming funding opportunity.  

Following KCRHA’s Theory of Change, the Behavioral Health Services RFP is intended to identify 
an agency to provide behavioral health services for participants in up to two tiny house village 
(THV) programs and collaborate with the THV service provider. Both programs are located 
within North Seattle. KCRHA expects the program to be person-centered, promote equity, and 
inclusivity to create better outcomes. KCRHA expects to award funds to organizations that will: 

• Engage with Seattle-based tiny home village participants in behavioral health services, 
• Practice harm reduction strategies, 
• Provide comprehensive population-specific services that are person-centered, and  
• Meet data and reporting requirements within the Homeless Management Information System 

(HMIS). 

Successful proposals for the RFP will demonstrate the ability to provide comprehensive 
behavioral health services and must sign a Master Service Agreement (MSA) before receiving 
funds. If you have any questions, please email RFP@kcrha.org. 

An information session will likely be hosted by KCRHA on February 10, 2025 at 12pm. A 
confirmed date and link to register will be available when the RFP is posted.  
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February 3, 2025 $618,000 May 1, 2025 Request for Proposals North Seattle 
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